
From: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 8/9/2016 10:05:41 AM
Subject: Re: Hacking anniversary

Call and vet. See deadline and what the story is. Please also call DOr and see what they are doing 
on this. 


Rob Godfrey
Office of Gov. Nikki Haley

On Aug 9, 2016, at 9:38 AM, Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov> wrote:


Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:
 

From:  "Smith, Tim" <tcsmith@greenvillenews.com>
 
Date:  August 9, 2016 at 9:00:38 AM EDT
 
To: "Adams, Chaney" <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>
 
Subject: Hacking anniversary

Chaney,
 
With the fourth anniversary of the DOR hacking approaching, I wanted to ask if they governor had 
something to say about where the state is now compared to then in terms of cyber security.
 
Thanks!
 
Tim Smith
The Greenville News/Columbia Bureau
803.256.7367
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